
BLANKET, GLOVE AND 
SOCK DRIVE 

 

        
 
 

Cold weather will be coming soon and the homeless 
community at South Park Inn and Shelter in Hartford 
will be in dire need of many necessities for warmth.  
 

Every donation is appreciated, and can be dropped in 
the blue collection bin located in the lower-level 
hallway of the Cathedral. 
 

All donations will be delivered to South Park Inn before 
Christmas. 

SPONSORED BY 
The Hartford AHEPA family 

AHEPA Chapter #58 and Daughters of Penelope #198 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


